
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONTACT 
INFORMATION 
 
Construction Office 
17711 15th Ave. NE  
 
John Vicente 
Shoreline Capital 
Projects Manager 
(206) 546-8903 
 
Steve Miller, KBA, 
Construction Inspector 
(206) 367-1373 
 
North City Info Line 
(206) 533-2280 
 
Shoreline 24-Hour 
Customer Response 
Team 
(206) 546-1700 
 
Project Web Site: 
www.cityofshoreline.com/ 
cityhall/projects/northcity 
 
Project Email: 
northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.us 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
        

 CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
October 17, 2005 
This week crews will: 

• Complete installation of underground utility conduit on 
the west side of 15th Avenue NE north of NE 180th Street 
and begin on NE 175th Street west of 15th Avenue NE. 

• Complete the remaining service connections on the west 
side of 15th Avenue NE and begin installing service 
connections on NE 179th Street. 

• Continue installing curbs and gutters on the east side of 
15th Avenue NE from NE 180th Street north. Some 
locations will not have curb and gutter poured as the 
existing utilities conflict with the proposed new curb 
locations. These locations will be poured once the existing 
above ground utilities are removed, sometime in 
February/March 2006.  

• Install driveways on the east side of 15th Avenue NE from 
NE 175th to 180th Streets.  

 
Drainage work has been delayed as Puget Sound Energy needs to 
relocate some of its gas main lines. 
Shoreline Water District is upgrading water service and fire 
hydrants for the buildings on the west side of 15th Avenue NE. 
Full-time traffic control personnel are on site to help move traffic 
through the construction sites and to help with pedestrian access 
during construction. 
 
Please obey the 25 mph speed zone in the area and remember 
that traffic fines are double in construction zones. 


